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Almonds 
 
… 
 
Facts/Market Data: 
 
The Almond Board of California released their July 2016 Almond Industry Position Report on 
Thursday evening 11th August with shipments of 138.5 million lbs, a 13.1% increase over last year's 
122.5 million lbs.  
 
Compared to last year, July shipments were up in: Asia +48% and Western Europe +37%; declines 
were noted in the Middle East/Africa -47%, Eastern Europe -42%, and US Domestic -1%. The season 
completed  with  a  final  number  basically  the  same  as  last  year;  1.811  billion  lbs  were  shipped  
compared  to  1.812  billion  lbs  last  season,  with  positive  and  negative  results  over  the  year  
depending on the destination: Western Europe +12%, Asia +4%, Middle East/Africa -14%, Eastern 
Europe -15% and US Domestic -7%. 
 
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
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